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The state should focus on reducing expenses, not focus on “money-grabbing” 

schemes. 

 

The state of Oregon presently taxes our personal income; the same income which is 

used to purchase tires for our vehicles. At the end of a tire’s life, the state of Oregon 

then “taxes” us to dispose of them! This is enough taxing by direct and indirect 

methods. “Stop the Grab”! 


